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From: Laine Fluekiger
To: Mike Applegarth; Brooke Christensen; marenbaker@yahoo.com; Kris Nicholl; chris@cwmcorp.com;


stevefairbanks@gmail.com; Linda Saville; lindam@thesandyclub.org; Zach Robinson
Subject: Bell canyon cove subdivision
Date: Monday, August 19, 2019 6:09:32 PM


Dear Sandy City Council,
We have lived at 1775 east 11400 south Sandy for over 30 years. We adjoin the west side of the 1785-1815 east
properties that you are voting on a zoning change. We are fully in support of this change. It will be wonderful to see
the deserted property at 1785 cleaned up and provide an affordable housing opportunity for more families in Sandy.
The neighbors who want to keep their animal rights can, but we will all get new roads, safer sidewalks to the park,
and beautiful new houses. Please vote yes. Thank you.
Laine and Cindi Fluekiger


Sent from my iPhone
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